
BCRG update 13_2012, Meeting Notes, Aust Tallow permit 

 

August 30, 2012 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

1)  BCRG Community Forum Meeting Notes 

 

The draft meeting notes from the August 15, 2012 BCRG forum can be found on the Brooklyn 

website, http://www.brooklynip.com.au/bcrg-community-forum/. These notes include extra 

information added from the guest speakers related to questions on the evening and updates from 

Brimbank CC, Maribyrnong CC and Hobsons Bay CC received after the forum. 

 

Thanks once again to Bruce Light for chairing on the night. 

 

2)  Australian Tallow Producers Planning Permit Update 

  

Susan Fitton, Strategic Sites Officer, Brimbank City Council has sent notification that: 

 

"The Australian Tallow Producers planning permit application P83/2010 for an ANAEROBIC WASTE 

LAGOON has been withdrawn by the applicant and they are no longer pursuing this application”.  

  

For further information contact Susan on 9249 4000. 
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